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This is the final newsletter of this school year. I would like to thank everyone for 
all their support and hope you all have a lovely summer. See you at the summer fair 
tomorrow! 

Please join us for the year 6 leavers party on Friday 22nd July straight after 
school at the cricket club. BBQ, drinks, games and an inflatable assault course. 
Please come along and say farewell to the year 6 children. 

 

Covid-19 Vaccination for Children 

Please read the attached letter from Dr Nigel Acheson, NHS Chief Medical Officer and Steve 
Brown, DCC Director of Public Health. 

 

September School Dinners 

Having kept our school dinner price at £2.50 for the last few years, we are going to have to slightly 
increase the charge by 20p to £2.70. This will only be for the paid meals for years 3-6. Years R-2 
will still qualify for universal school meals, and also children who are Free School Meals will incur no 
charge.  This will come into effect for the beginning of the school year in September.  

 

School Holidays 

Please encourage your child to read regularly through the holiday, little and often just keeps 
everyone ticking over. Don’t forget the local library challenge (see previous newsletter) 

Primary Interactive Summer Maths Challenges 2022 

NRICH have a challenge a day for you throughout the summer break... 
Each weekday, from 18 July to 2 September, a new interactive game or puzzle will 
appear on this page. 
After you've had a go at the day's challenge you may be able to compare your 
approach to the solutions we have published, which are based on students' work.  
https://nrich.maths.org/14283  

Also, keep using White Rose One Minute Maths—log into Whimple Primary Classroom for the code. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/digital-tools  
 

 Whimple Cub Scouts 

Whimple Cub Scouts are looking for anew leader - see attach flier. 

https://nrich.maths.org/14283
https://whiterosemaths.com/digital-tools


 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 23rd July     School Summer Fayre 11am - 2pm 

Tuesday 26th July     Leavers Assembly for Year 6 parents - 1.45pm 

Tuesday 26th July     End of term - 3.30pm 

 

 

 

Term dates for pupils - 2022/23: 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2022   5th September to 16th December 2022 

        Half term – 24th to 28th October 2022 

 

SPRING TERM 2023    4th January to 31st March 2023     
        Half term – 13th to 17th February 2023 

            

SUMMER TERM 2024   17th April to 21st July 2023 

       May Day holiday – 1st May 2023 

    Half term – 29th May to 2nd June 2023 

 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only): 1st and 2nd September, 31st October 2022, 3rd January, 30th June 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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